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Dear Sir rthur,

I should iBve written to you some days 
a{-o aârisl.W you of the- decision of the Llxecutive lorn it tec. 
of the Board of Director» erf' ;'eti ration in regard to 
School of Social work scholarships.

on was unanimous in re»
the outri^it scholarship of type *1» it b-in* felt that the 
sdtrscribin-: public was not educator up to ti-tc point of 
giving through the Federated drive for scholarship purposes.

will realise that many of 
our subscribers feel that all our money should go to buy 
food, clothin anti shelter.

I am sure you

:he decision injre^rô to .orh rs in fro'.nine 
scholarships was also adverse. The ttco recommended
the granting of seme of those scholarships but the executive

ïou will0 omit tee did not see their i-;: to •. o 1; t --- « 
understand that the Budget for the c Trent year was made up 
last Pall and to start such scholarships on Ictober 1st would 
involve an srtra appropriation from this years budget* 
extra appropriations have already been given that w»re con- 
idered to be essential but the reserve funds now are too 

low for there to feel safe in granting: this extra appropriation.

one

w

Sir Arthur Gurrie,
• oGill University, 
Montreal.
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